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CITY OF CRAIG 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Consistent with the City of Craig’s council decision on Thursday April 

16, 2020 regarding the extension of the city facility closures, the City of 

Craig will also extends the “Stay in Place” advisory.  This extension of 

Resolution 20-07 will align with the closure of city facilities.  The 

council will reevaluate the “Stay in Place” advisory on May 8th at the 

next regular council meeting. 

 

If you would like to submit a comment to the council for the next regular 

meeting, please call City Hall to be placed on the caller list, or email 

your comment(s) to cityclerk@craigak.com. Please be sure to have your 

comment(s) submitted before 7:00 p.m. May 7th. 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact City Hall @826-

3275. 
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